
Town of Wentworth, NH 

PO Box 2 

Wentworth, NH 03282 

Trustees of the Trust Funds Meeting 

September 21, 2020 

Present 

Linda Franz 

Beth Folsom 

Jen Meade 

Frank Anderson, Sr. VP Bank of New Hampshire 

Charles Mathews, Sr. VP Bank of New Hampshire 

Meeting opened at 9:58 am. 

The purpose of this meeting is to have a presentation from the Bank of New Hampshire regarding what 

they can offer with regards to the management of trust funds for Wentworth. 

Jen Meade made a motion to enter into a wealth management investment relationship with the Bank of 

New Hampshire with Wentworth Trust Fund asset transfers targeted on or before December 1, 2020. 

Seconded by Linda Franz 

Motion passed unanimously. 

A future meeting will be scheduled to establish investment policy guidelines and appropriate 

government paperwork. 

Meeting adjourned 11:53 am. 


